The Bevin Boys Asociation Newsletter and Donation form

The Bevin Boys AGM 2011 Agreed the motion put by the executive committee that from 1st January 2012. An Annual Subscription of £5.00 will be required from members, or their families, friends and interested parties, who wish to continue to receive the twice yearly newsletter.

ALL Cheques to be made payable to THE BEVIN BOYS ASSOCIATION only, and to be sent to:

Anne Lane Newsletter Editor,

Snipelands,

Bourton Combe, Flax Bourton,

Bristol. BS48 3QL.

To be received by 1st March each year to ensure continuity.

PLEASE TEAR OFF AND SEND WITH YOUR CHEQUE

Name:	
Address:	
Post Code:	
Telephone Number:	
E-mail Address:	
Newsletter Cheque: £	Donation: £
Notes:	